
February 26, 2017 

Re: Comprehensive Plan Amendment CPA 2016-0006 

To Local Planning Agency: 

My name is Mary Jane Bray Abramson and I reside at 20800 Corkscrew Road, Estero, Florida. I 

wish to let your committee know that I do not approve the adding of the Troyer Property to the 

approved list of lands to be mined for lime rock in the future. 

I also represent the interests of my parents Michael S. and Gertrude A. Bray of 20850 Corkscrew 

Road, Estero, Florida. They do not approve of adding the Troyer Property to the approved list of lands to 

be mined for lime rock. 

It is my understanding from attending previous zoning and county commission meetings that 

Lee County has enough land dedicated to mining already along the Alica Road corridor to supply lime 

rock for fifty years or more. I do not see the need to add the Troyer Property as a future mining site 

when our county is already more than adequately supplied with lime rock. 

For medical reasons I am unable to attend your meeting on Monday, February 27th at 8:30 a.m. I 

do plan to attend future meetings and speak in person. Please add me to your mailing list of citizens 

interested in the Troyer Property case. 

Sincerely, 

~AIL 9-. ~ 
~a;;;_~ bUmson 

(239) 657-7306 



Miller, Janet 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Janet, 

JK Staiger [frogandbutterfly@gmail.com] 
Sunday, February 26, 2017 11 :05 AM 
Miller, Janet 
Hill, Kevin U.; Hugh Starnes; robm@conservancy.org 
Re: Local Planning Agency Meeting - February 27, 2017 

I live off of corkscrew road next to crew land and water trust. 
I say NO to extending map 14. 
A rock mind has no place in this area. 
1) blasting for many years. 
2) light pollution 
3) excessive dump trucks on the road. 
4) there is no shortage of base rock. 
5) the list can go on and on. 
Already a large development is being constructed on corkscrew road, this panther specialist advised against. 
Know one really knows how this will impact the Florida panther once its completed. 
Then there needs to be a complete study on the endangered Florida Panther before 
Any kind of growth is permitted or allowed to move forward. 
Thank you for your time. 

Joe Staiger III 

On Feb 23 , 2017 9:28 AM, "Miller, Janet" <JMiller@leegov.com> wrote: 

Mr. Staiger: 

Below is the link to get the electronic version of the agenda packet for the February 2ih Local Planning Agency 
meeting, which will be held at 8:30 a.m. in the Administration East Building, 2201 Second Street, Fort 

' Myers, FL 33901, Room 118 (First Floor). It is Building Number 6 on the attached map. 

http://www.leegov.com/dcd/Documents/Agendas/LPA/2017/02/FEB272017.pdf 

Parking in the parking lot adjacent to the building (entrance at Main Street) is available for a fee. Validated 
parking can be provided for up to 30 people on a first come, first serve basis. To get your parking validated, see 
the receptionist in the lobby of the building. 

If you no longer wish to receive notifications of the Local Planning Agency meetings, click UNSUBSCRIBE to 
be removed from this distribution list. 
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